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CUMMING EXPANDS HAWAII-BASED TEAM, CONSTRUCTION SUCCESSFULLY COMPLETED ON 
RECENT MAJOR ASSIGNMENTS 

 
HONOLULU - (April 7, 2015) – Cumming, an international project management and 
cost consulting firm, announced the successful completion of the Prince Jonah Kuhio 
Kalanianaole Federal Building and U.S. Courthouse, Hyatt Ka’anapali Beach Residence Club and 
Hyatt Regency Resort & Spa Maui. Cumming also more than doubled the number of its local 
team members in the past year, as the construction and development market continues to gain 
momentum, and will continue to focus on its strategic growth in Hawaii throughout 2015. 
 
The first of these completed projects is the 930,000 square foot Prince Jonah Kuhio Kalanianaole 
Federal Building and U.S. Courthouse in Honolulu, which underwent extensive renovations and 
modernizations. The project was partially financed by $121 million in funding made available to 
the General Services Administration through the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act of 
2009. The outdated Federal Building and U.S. Courthouse underwent the replacement of the 
core mechanical, fire-safety, and plumbing systems, as well as major electrical and cooling 
upgrades.  
 
The second major project completion was the Hyatt Regency Maui Resort & Spa, which recently 
underwent a multi-year renovation. Providing construction project management services, 
Cumming oversaw the large-scale hotel renovation for the sprawling resort which included the 
modernization of the property’s guestrooms, suites, onsite restaurants and bars, in addition to 
design and beatification updates to the lobby and public spaces. The Hyatt Regency also 
incorporated sustainability upgrades, resulting in LEED Silver certification. 
 
Adjacent to the Hyatt Regency Maui Resort & Spa, Cumming also completed the oceanfront 
Hyatt Ka’anapali Beach. The firm provided project management services for the complex 
Residence Club project, which comprised of a new 12-story tower consisting of 131 luxury 
timeshare units. In addition to the units, the development included a sales center, site 
amenities, and infrastructure improvements.  
 
“By continuing to bring projects in on-time and on-budget, our team has been awarded several 
new assignments during recent months, which is helping us bring more jobs to the local 
community and grow the office,” said Mike Jensen, Chief Operations Officer at Cumming.   
 
Specializing in program, project, construction, and cost management services, Cumming’s 
nationwide portfolio includes work in a broad range of public and private sectors including 
corporate, hospitality, healthcare and education. The firm has more than 100 assignments 

mailto:jbusch@ccorpusa.com
http://www.ccorpusa.com/


 
 
underway at any given time, and has worked on projects worldwide with a collective value in 
excess of $100 billion. Cumming’s project experience includes work with Kaiser Permanente, 
Marriott International, Universal Studios, Facebook, Hilton Worldwide, Walt Disney 
Imagineering, among many others. 
 
For more information about Cumming and past projects, please visit: www.ccorpusa.com 
 
About Cumming 
Cumming is an international project and cost management firm. Since opening for business in 
1996, Cumming has provided efficient and cost-effective solutions to ensure that projects in the 
corporate, hospitality, government, education and healthcare sectors are executed on time and 
within budget. Cumming provides a solutions-oriented suite of services that specifically address 
its clients' unique challenges, thus enabling them to achieve extraordinary results. For more 
information, please visit www.ccorpusa.com. 
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